
Chicago Transit Authority Seeks
Two New Members for ADA Advisory Committee

· Are you a regular CTA rider who lives in the CTA service area?  
· Do you care about transit accessibility issues?  
· Can you represent the interests of people with disabilities?

If you can answer yes to all of these questions, CTA needs you!  

We are looking for two new members for our quarterly ADA Advisory Committee.  The Committee meets on the second Monday of the quarter, unless there is a holiday, from 1:30-3:30 p.m.  Committee meetings are open to the public and are held at CTA headquarters, 567 W. Lake Street, Chicago.

To apply, contact Jennie Vazquez at Chicago Transit Board Office, 567 W. Lake Street, Chicago, IL 60661 or jvazquez@transitchicago.com or 312-681-5016.  

Applications are due no later than October 31, 2011

Please attend our next meeting on Tuesday, October 11 and watch our Committee at work!
